
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 4, 2020 

 

West Justice Center to Be Closed on Friday, June 5 

Santa Ana, CA – The Superior Court of California, County of Orange, West Justice Center, in Westminster, 

California, will be closed tomorrow, Friday, June 5th, as a precautionary measure due to possible 

demonstrations and road closures.   

All hearings that were set at West Justice Center will either be continued or heard at other justice centers.  

For more information please call at 657-622-8459. We anticipate being open for normal operations at 

West Justice Center on Monday, June 8th.  

Members of the public are reminded that in-person hearings will require prescheduling.  

This closure applies only to West Justice Center. 
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